
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the new school year! The children have had a good second week, getting used to routines 
and building relationships with new staff.  

Thank you to parents and carers for getting the children to school every day to ensure that they don’t miss out. 
We will shortly be inviting you all in to school to have a look at a lesson being taught and meet with staff.  

In addition to this newsletter, Reception and Year 1 teachers are sending out homework leaflets/letters about 
what children should be doing at home; please look through these and get in touch if you have any questions. 
Please ensure you are reading with your child every day to give them the best possible chance to succeed, we 
send out plenty of reading books throughout the week.  

        Kind regards, 

 

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 15 September 2017 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

 ATTENDANCE  

Please see below (and the picture!) for our first Star of the Week for each class.  
 
This week in Bluebell Class, our Star of the Week is Logan. 
Logan has got off to a flying start in Reception and is making a 
real effort to remember all of the new rules and routines that he 
is learning. Not only this but Logan has been incredibly kind to 
his new friends and has tried to cheer up anybody that he has 
seen looking sad. 
 
In Year 1 (Sunflower Class), our Star of the Week is Richie. 
Richie has made a super effort in all of his learning this week 
and is setting a great example for his classmates when it 
comes to good behaviour.  
 
Well done Logan and Richie!  

 STAR OF THE WEEK  

Whole school attendance for this week is 94.5%. From next week we will be 

showing attendance by class group.  

Coming to school on time every day makes a 

significant difference to how well children do at 

school. Make sure your child doesn't miss out 

by bringing them to school every day.  

Please remember we do not authorise holiday 

absences in term time. 

Please ensure that all uniform
- including coats,  PE kits, 
hats, etc.- is clearly labelled. 
This allows us to return any 
lost property to the correct 
owner. 
Please do get in touch if you 
have any questions about 
this.  
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